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Class Meetings
Between August 28th and September 11th, teachers help with class meetings. All were
well attended, though we always look for more. Parent Council reps were found for all
but two classes. Class account balances were shared with teachers prior to the first
meetings.

Field Trips Begin
Fourth Grade will go to the Sacramento Railroad Museum, and a Flax Farm visit is
scheduled soon.

Extended Learning Clubs begin
Full and fun

Staffing Report
No Change

Williams Monitoring
Butte County Office of Education performed the annual Williams Audit earlier this
month. It was a clean audit; they praised our work.



Waldorf Training
Katherine Lehman of Sacramento shared how Waldorf combines math and movement
to improve integration and understanding of math from Kindergarten to Math and
movement. for staff and parents was a success

Dates
Harvest Festival 10/18, Winter Concert 12/12, May Faire 5/3, Spring Concert 5/15.

Math Pilot
Last year, in collaborative discussions, the lower grades teachers shared their concerns
over the math curriculum then in place. It was not a good fit for a program that loops. A
committee, including teachers, a parent, and an administrator, did a review. iReady was
chosen as the curriculum to be piloted for 1-5. An inservice was held this month and
implementation has begun.

My Projects
Audit, technology, communication, Classroom observations, IEPs, regular check-ins, tours,
staffing, increased meetings with Charter Impact, Plans for Amanda’s pregnancy leave, Leading
Now, SELPA visit, CEI, Continued work on DEI, Transitional Kindergarten, Web & Acorn
updates


